
 
 
 

 
 

 
 The K of C’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 
7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.   
  

Next meeting will be January 20, 2022 7PM 
Masks are optional at meetings. 

 

 
Joe Hayes, Paul Bouchard, Jim 
Watt, Chuck Staten, Joe Brooks, 
Steve Bogart, Nelson Clarke, 
and John Denne. 

 

Please join us today after Mass for “Social 
Hour”. We’ll  have coffee, tea, and an 
assortment of goodies to snack on. 

 

 

BINGO this Sunday from 2-4PM in 
the Parish Social Hall.  

Doors open at 1:30. 

 

 

  
Father Suresh will lead a class on “A Biblical 

Walk Through the Mass” beginning January 

18th at 1:30pm is the Parish Hall. If there is 

enough interest, he will also offer it on 

Tuesday evenings. 

“A Biblical Walk Through the Mass” 

Understanding what we say and do in the Liturgy. This class 

will take you on a biblical tour of the Mass from the opening 

Sign of the Cross to the closing “Thanks be to God”. It will 

give you a whole new perspective on the Liturgy that we 

celebrate. 

 

Today, Sunday, January 9th, we celebrate 

the Baptism of the Lord. Luke 3:21-22 says: 

“Now when all the people were baptized 

and when Jesus also had been baptized 

and was praying, the heavens were opened 

and the Holy Spirit descended on him in 

bodily form like a dove, and a voice came 

from heaven, “You are my beloved Son and 

with you I am well pleased.” (The 

Augustine Bible) 

Jesus’ baptism by John shows us the importance of receiving 

the sacrament of Baptism. Baptism is the doorway to the 

spiritual life.  Christianity is not just about being a “good 

person” or “doing the right thing”. To be a Christian is to be 

drawn into the inner dynamics of the inner life of God and 

becoming a member of his Mystical body.  Baptism draws us 

into the relationship between the Father and the Son and 

the Holy Spirit.  Baptism, therefore is all about our 

incorporation, through the power of God’s love into God’s 

own life. 

(Taken from -The Word on Fire Bible, the Gospels) 

 

 

Beginning today, January 9th, the 

Youth Group will meet every  Sunday 

after Mass in the Rectory. 

Update 

Louie Tholan is in Cascadia Care in Payette, Idaho, and 

has been stabilized. He is looking to hear from friends 

and members of Knights of Columbus. It’s getting rather 

lonely. His address is: 

Louie Tholan 

1019 3rd Ave. S. 

Payette, ID 83661 

News and Events 

January 16th: Spanish Mass at 1:00pm in Cathe-

dral 

January 17th: Office and Food Bank closed for 

Martin Luther King Day. 

January 24th: Feast of St. Francis de Sales 


